
CITY OF MERCED 

NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS 

Consulting Services for Speed Zone Study 

For City of Merced, CA 

The City of Merced Engineering Department is requesting proposals from qualified firms to 

conduct a speed zone to update existing surveys which are set to expire and to survey new streets 

added since the 2017 survey.  The City of Merced speed zone surveys are completed on an 

individual street basis, not on a citywide basis, as with some other jurisdictions in California. 

Copies of the Request for Proposals (RFP) package may be downloaded from the City’s website 

at www.cityofmerced.org or obtained at the Engineering Dept., at 678 18th Avenue, 2nd Floor, 

Merced, California 95340, phone (209) 385-6860. Questions may be addressed to Rick Maddox 

no later than July 24, 2024 by email at maddoxr@cityofmerced.org .

Proposals shall be submitted in triplicate by U.S. Mail, or delivered in person to the City of Merced 

Engineering Department at 678 18th Avenue, 2nd Floor, Merced, California 95340, phone (209) 

385-6860 no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, August 2nd, 2024. Proposals may also be 
submitted electronically to the email address above by the stated deadline with requisite follow up 
hard copies postmarked by August 2, 2024.

The City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 

Date: July 12, 2024 BY:  Michael Wegley, PE 

Interim City Engineer 

mailto:maddoxr@cityofmerced.org



